
THE MPWD WELCOMES YOUR PARTICIPATION IN ITS REDISTRICTING PROCESS
In 2020, the Mid-Peninsula Water District (MPWD) resolved to change the way in which members of its Board of 
Directors are elected. Beginning in November 2022, members of the MPWD Board of Directors will be elected from 
divisions within the MPWD service area, as opposed to at-large elections.

The MPWD invites its customers and the public to participate in the remaining two (2) public hearings listed below 
and provide input in the creation of the five (5) election divisions that comply with both the Federal and California 
Voting Rights Acts. Each public hearing will be held during a scheduled regular Board meeting that will be virtual. 
Meeting link information will be available at the MPWD website at MidPeninsulaWater.org/elections, or by contacting 
General Manager, Tammy Rudock, at TammyR@MidPeninsulaWater.org or 650-591-8941.

CUSTOMER CONNECT

At the first public hearing, the MPWD, with the 
assistance of its demographer consultant, presented 

the updated census data for the MPWD’s service 
area, identification of significant neighborhoods and 
communities, and two (2) draft maps of the five (5) 

potential election divisions. The MPWD is interested 
in gathering input on the proposed composition, 

population, geography, and communities of interest.

 The next public hearing will allow for a second presentation 
of MPWD draft map options and further opportunity to 

provide input. One of the map options will be considered 
for further discussion.

In the final public hearing, the MPWD Board of Directors 
will review the final draft map and consider approval.

FIRST PUBLIC HEARING / JANUARY 27, 2022 SECOND PUBLIC HEARING / FEBRUARY 24, 2022

THIRD PUBLIC HEARING / MARCH 24, 2022

SCHEDULED

SCHEDULED

Video recording available at MidPeninsulaWater.org/elections
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Check out the MPWD’s new Elections webpage where the 
draft maps and related information to the MPWD’s redistricting 
process are available for public review. Find link below!

In November 2022, three (3) MPWD Board positions will be up 
for election.

MidPeninsulaWater.org/elections

CUSTOMER CONNECT

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2022 - 6:30 P.M.
SECOND
HEARING

THURSDAY, MARCH 24, 2022 - 6:30 P.M.
THIRD

HEARING

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING SCHEDULE

Join the public hearings live or watch past hearings recordings at:


